11/23/21

Dear Laurel Springs School Families,

Under the NJDOH umbrella, Laurel Springs School will host a vaccine clinic here in our all purpose room on **November 29**th **from 3:00-7:00PM** and again on December 21st during the same time frame. This clinic is accessible to all members of our community. All vaccines will be available for first, second, or booster shots. All paperwork can be completed upon arrival.

The clinics are open to everyone ages 5 and older, at no cost to our district, and with no pressure to participate. These completely voluntary opportunities are a way of providing options to help our families. Among other considerations, we have seen that vaccination can increase in-person learning. For example, per NJ Dept. of Education guidance, people who are fully vaccinated do not have to quarantine if they are close contacts as long as they are not exhibiting covid-like symptoms.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me or Mrs. Corrigan.

Ryan Mahlman Principal